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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-14530        0306 LARCENY Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    UNITED DR
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting someone stole the keys to his vehicle   
and left the area in a black BMW. The caller followed the   
vehicle to the highway and it was last seen on Rt 24 North.

         Narrative:      
Caller stated the male party is known to him and was advised   
to come to the station to file a report.

24-14531        0506 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-05:08:50                 Arvd-05:15:56  Clrd-05:19:19
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-05:08:57  Enrt-05:10:00  Arvd-05:12:42  Clrd-05:19:17
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, Commercial Burglar, front left glass break.

         Narrative:      
No signs of a glass break. Building appears secure.   

24-14532        0815 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:17:24                 Arvd-08:20:10  Clrd-08:32:18
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting minor MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles able to leave on their own power. Report to   
follow.   

24-14533        0901 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 12/01/2024 0906
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:01:00  Clrd-09:06:26
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for speeding.

24-14534        0911 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:11:15  Clrd-09:13:54
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for expired registration.

24-14535        0911 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party dropping off LTC renewal. Receipt given.

24-14536        1010 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:10:00  Clrd-11:07:29
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-10:14:35                 Arvd-10:15:54  Clrd-11:07:39
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3. Positive WMS. Negative Q5.   

         Narrative:      
Male party into the station at this time for booking.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's has the vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD en route to assist with translation.   

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD on scene at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.   

         Narrative:      
Received a CJIS message stating party was wanted by Brockton   
PD. Contacted Brockton and they did not wish to speak to him   
at this time.   

         Narrative:      
DHS faxed over immigration detainer. DHS notified that the   
party will be in Brockton District Court tomorrow.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-419-AR
            Arrest:    GALVEZ, AMBROCIO LEON       
           Address:    721 N MONTELLO Apt. #2   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    35
           Charges:    UNLICENSED OPERATION OF MV
                       IDENTIFY SELF, MV OPERATOR REFUSE
                       NUMBER PLATE VIOLATION TO CONCEAL ID
                       UNINSURED MOTOR VEHICLE
                       UNREGISTERED MOTOR VEHICLE
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant(DOCKET #1615CR004298)
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant(DOCKET #1615CR006624)
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant(DOCKET #1715CR000217)

24-14537        1047 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:53:48                 Arvd-11:02:17  Clrd-11:21:21
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting assisting picking up lawn mower, party was   
in the station yesterday speaking with an officer in regards   
to the situation.

         Narrative:      
Lawn mower retrieved without incident.   

24-14538        1053 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                       Disp-11:07:35                 Arvd-11:08:19  Clrd-11:19:43
         Narrative:      

Party into the station stating he had called 911 around 0300   
reporting a disgruntled employee took keys to multiple of   
his vehicles. Employee left the keys on the curb and are   
back with the calling party at this time.

24-14540        1153 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release. Tow only   
given.

24-14541        1246 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WASHINGTON
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA, transferred to Easton PD.

         Narrative:      
911 from Easton requesting a mutual aid ambulance.   

24-14542        1310 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-13:13:08                 Arvd-13:15:03  Clrd-13:25:00
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:13:16                 Arvd-13:15:03  Clrd-13:25:01
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting male party sleeping on the ground outside   
of business. Described as a white male, with brown hair and   
a green jacket.   

         Narrative:      
Male party denied any medical attention at this time.   

         Narrative:      
226 shuttling male party to the station to arrange for a   
ride.   

24-14543        1411 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 12/01/2024 1425
  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:13:23                 Arvd-14:18:09  Clrd-14:25:38
         Narrative:      

Male party calling stating he is unable to attend a   
prearranged property retrieval. 222 attempting to make   
contact with female party stating male party is unable to   
come pick up his belongings today.

         Narrative:      
Party has been advised.   

24-14545        1426 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 74] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:29:12                 Arvd-14:33:00  Clrd-14:33:05
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:32:01                 Arvd-14:32:03  Clrd-14:34:55
         Narrative:      

911 caller stated she is not feeling well. FD dispatched.   
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24-14548        1719 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-17:19:00  Clrd-17:21:13
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on a vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle is unoccupied. All appears in orders.

24-14549        1725 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-14550        1726 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-14554        1754 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:54:08  Clrd-18:01:32
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for marked lanes violation.

24-14555        1903 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-19:03:00  Clrd-19:03:25
         Narrative:      

228 reporting he found a lost golden retriever.

         Narrative:      
Dog has been returned to the owner.

24-14559        2305 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
    Call Closed By:    Detective Jared P Percival 12/01/2024 2313
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-23:07:21  Enrt-23:07:30  Arvd-23:09:01  Clrd-23:13:34
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ zone 56 front door far end.

         Narrative:      
Cleaners present inside the building.  All appears secure.

For Date: 12/02/2024  -  Monday   

24-14566        0230 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 486] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-02:30:18  Clrd-02:30:51
         Narrative:      

All appears in order.

24-14578        0402 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 716] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-04:04:34                 Arvd-04:13:26  Clrd-04:17:06
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, garage entry motion. No key holder contact has been   
made at this time.

         Narrative:      
Officer reporting multiple employees on site at this time.

24-14579        0530 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:33:08                 Arvd-05:33:10  Clrd-05:33:13
         Narrative:      

Party called requesting ambulance for patient transport.   
WBFD dispatched to location.

24-14580        0656 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-06:56:58  Clrd-07:23:56
         Narrative:      

No violators at this time.   

24-14583        0825 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 12/02/2024 0853
  Location/Address:    [WEG 494] PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:26:19  Enrt-08:29:55  Arvd-08:35:35  Clrd-08:35:36
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:48:15                 Arvd-08:48:17  Clrd-08:53:13
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Front Door Motion

         Narrative:      
Accidental by attached party.   

24-14585        0836 ESCORT / TRANSPORT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:37:11                 Arvd-08:37:31  Clrd-08:48:02
         Narrative:      

222 assisting citizen with a ride to the Dollar Tree.

         Narrative:      
Starting mileage 39749.3

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off. Ending mileage 39750.0

24-14587        0839 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
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  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:42:24                 Arvd-08:44:49  Clrd-09:03:44
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting an accident she witnessed in front of   
the above location. CP reporting no PI.

         Narrative:      
226 on scene.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles able to leave on their own power.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-14591        0929 LARCENY Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:32:47                 Arvd-09:36:21  Clrd-09:50:12
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby requesting to speak to an officer regarding   
property that was stolen off his porch.

         Narrative:      
222 speaking with party in lobby.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-14592        0957 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting of fire alarm activation at the above   
location. FD notified and en route.

24-14595        1044 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:48:18                 Arvd-10:51:00  Clrd-11:06:14
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting to speak to an officer   
about an incident that occurred yesterday.

         Narrative:      
222 speaking with party in the lobby.

         Narrative:      
222 spoke with party and provided more information.   
Information was passed on to assigned officer on the case.

24-14596        1114 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 563] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:14:49  Clrd-11:23:32
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

24-14597        1122 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 734] ALDRICH RD
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:26:12                 Arvd-11:30:18  Clrd-11:59:57
         Narrative:      

Calling party calling to report that two people were at his   
house at 0800 this morning claiming they take "junk". CP   
stated he is selling his house and now he cant find his   
wallet.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with CP. Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
Party reporting he located his wallet.

24-14598        1125 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-11:25:39  Clrd-11:33:20
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation issued.

24-14600        1203 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-12:04:09  Clrd-12:20:09
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

24-14602        1332 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off a wallet he found in the   
vicinity of Glad Acres Plaza.

         Narrative:      
Contacted Framingham PD where the owner of the wallet   
resides. They will send an officer to his residence.

         Narrative:      
Framingham PD contacted. Unable to contact owner of the   
wallet at this time.

24-14605        1357 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:58:21                 Arvd-13:58:26  Clrd-14:14:20
         Narrative:      

226 out attempting to return a wallet that was brought into   
the station.

         Narrative:      
Party does not work at above location. Notified Framingham   
PD where the involved party resides.

24-14608        1416 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    HIGHLAND AVE + PROGRESSIVE AVE
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:19:59                 Arvd-14:24:03  Clrd-14:31:28
         Narrative:      

Calling party calling to complain of two landscape vehicles   
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that are blocking the road and it saying it is difficult for   
school buses to get by.

         Narrative:      
222 spoke with landscaping company and they are packing up   
to leave.

24-14611        1450 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 12/02/2024 1502
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:52:45                 Arvd-14:57:58  Clrd-15:02:53
         Narrative:      

Business line calling to report he is at the above location   
with an elderly female party who is confused and disoriented   
and does not remember how she got there.

         Narrative:      
FD and 222 notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Prior to arrival, party was reunited with her son who was at   
the store.   

24-14615        1701 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:01:00  Clrd-17:33:03
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:02:09                 Arvd-17:04:40  Clrd-17:33:01
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator en route to take control of the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
225 transporting the female operator to the vehicle.   
Starting mileage 65664.2.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 65664.3.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-14616        1706 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] BELMONT ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to EBPD via PSAP.

24-14618        1736 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 86] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:37:06  Clrd-17:45:31
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-14623        1810 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 697] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:11:17  Clrd-18:12:34
         Narrative:      

Vehicle parked unoccupied behind business.

24-14624        1829 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 12/02/2024 1936
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:29:00  Clrd-18:47:30
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:43:17                 Arvd-18:43:18  Clrd-18:48:14
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-14625        1927 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 460] FOREST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-19:31:10  Enrt-19:34:03  Arvd-19:35:52  Clrd-19:42:55
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting that her mother is experiencing severe   
abdominal pain. Party has history of intestinal blockage. FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-14626        2104 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 12/02/2024 2125
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:16:04                 Arvd-21:16:05  Clrd-21:23:55
         Narrative:      

E911 hangup.   

         Narrative:      
Nurse contacted and reported the calling party dialed by   
accident. Verified non-emergency.

24-14628        2348 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 12/03/2024 0010
  Location/Address:    LIBERTY ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:51:08                 Arvd-23:51:14  Clrd-12/03/2024 @ 00:10:04
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:00:02                 Arvd-00:00:06  Clrd-12/03/2024 @ 00:10:03
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-00:00:04                 Arvd-00:00:06  Clrd-12/03/2024 @ 00:00:10
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting that her daughter is unconscious and   
unable to be woken up. Female party is breathing. FD en   
route.

         Narrative:      
Unit 222 and 229 clear. Female transported to Brockton   
Hospital.   

For Date: 12/03/2024  -  Tuesday   
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24-14631        0057 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller from attached location requested an ambulance for   
a patient complaining of bowel obstruction. F.D dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Good Samaritan hospital.

24-14636        0335 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 12/03/2024 0350
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:36:19                 Arvd-03:41:05  Clrd-03:45:54
         Narrative:      

Caller reported an SUV in the middle of the roadway   
unoccupied.   

         Narrative:      
Unit 222 dispatched to the area.   

         Narrative:      
Party returned with gas can while officer was out checking   
vehicle. Vehicle has been removed at this time.

24-14637        0520 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 12/03/2024 0529
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:21:10                 Arvd-05:26:29  Clrd-05:28:53
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reported a signal 2 back door motion at the   
attached location. Unit 222 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Property checks secure at this time.

24-14641        0721 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party walked in the station to retrieve his wallet   
and contents. Property receipt form was signed and filed.   

24-14643        0924 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-09:27:00                 Arvd-09:27:03  Clrd-09:34:28
         Narrative:      

Party in station to pick up property.

         Narrative:      
Property returned.

24-14647        0945 ANNOYING PHONE CALLS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:38:45                 Arvd-12:38:46  Clrd-12:46:17
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he received multiple phone calls from an   
unknown phone number. RP stated he was threatened by the   
caller. Party stated he will come to the station to file a   
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report.

         Narrative:      
No phone number provided due to unknown caller. Party   
advised to contact the phone provider.

24-14648        0949 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:51:28                 Arvd-09:52:17  Clrd-09:58:37
         Narrative:      

Verified no emergency, accidental by employee collecting   
carts in parking lot.   

24-14650        1036 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-10:36:20  Clrd-11:13:49
         Narrative:      

Hands free violation. Criminal complaint issued.

24-14651        1053 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:53:08  Clrd-11:04:05
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

24-14654        1318 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off LTC renewal paperwork. Receipt   
issued.

24-14655        1324 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:24:29  Clrd-14:25:24
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
One citation issued for failure to stop at stop sign.

24-14664        1655 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 508] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:58:06                 Arvd-16:58:08  Clrd-17:41:55
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:58:31  Enrt-16:58:33  Arvd-16:59:37  Clrd-17:49:07
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting that a motor vehicle crashed into   
business sign at above location. No airbag deployment or PI   
reported.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.
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         Narrative:      
226 reports damage to the sign at above address.

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. May's en route.

         Narrative:      
May's is on scene.

         Narrative:      
May's has vehicle. Involved party getting an Uber.

24-14667        2014 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 12/03/2024 2034
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:14:00  Clrd-20:34:27
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-20:18:10                 Arvd-20:18:11  Clrd-20:34:27
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator in the passenger seat of the vehicle.   
Citation issued.

24-14668        2050 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-20:50:26  Clrd-20:51:58
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.   

24-14669        2102 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 304] BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:04:11  Enrt-21:04:19  Arvd-21:05:46  Clrd-21:08:58
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:04:15  Enrt-21:04:23  Arvd-21:05:44  Clrd-21:08:57
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:06:26                 Arvd-21:06:27  Clrd-21:08:56
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting two vehicles in front of   
above address having a verbal disagreement. 225, 226, and   
229 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Parties identified as friends who were just talking. Advised   
to move along.   

24-14670        2123 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1331] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:23:00  Clrd-21:40:35
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:26:48                 Arvd-21:26:50  Clrd-21:40:34
         Narrative:      

MV stop.
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         Narrative:      
Operator has a valid Guatemalan license. Citation issued for   
lights violation.

24-14673        2303 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 12/03/2024 2307
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-23:03:00  Clrd-23:07:52
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for red light violation.

For Date: 12/04/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-14682        0842 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    BERT DR
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:43:37                 Arvd-08:47:49  Clrd-09:10:04
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting male party experiencing heart problems.   
Caller was not on scene, no further information. FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan.   

24-14683        0851 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting a patient transport for a party   
experiencing shortness of breath. FD dispatched.

24-14684        0859 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-09:02:18                 Arvd-09:02:20  Clrd-09:32:55
         Narrative:      

Hollis New Hampshire PD attempting to make contact with   
attached resident as a potential unrealized victim of fraud.

         Narrative:      
Party notified and will be contacting HPD.

24-14687        1005 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:09:04                 Arvd-10:10:14  Clrd-10:23:45
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to speak to an officer in regards to   
an ongoing neighbor issue. Looking to report past incidents   
and seeking advice.   

         Narrative:      
Party has been advised.   

24-14693        1136 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED REPORT TAKEN    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:37:13                 Arvd-11:47:07  Clrd-11:54:17
         Narrative:      

Party into the station reporting her trail camera was taken   
by a coyote.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-14694        1326 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:29:38                 Arvd-13:32:41  Clrd-13:56:05
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA. No PI at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-14695        1334 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting a patient transport for a female with   
a change of mental status. FD dispatched.   

24-14696        1349 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up incident report from July.

24-14697        1401 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    GOLDIE RD
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:03:22                 Arvd-14:03:46  Clrd-14:18:54
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-14:15:02  Clrd-14:18:57
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting female party possibly having a seizure.   
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Female transported to Good Samaratian.   

24-14704        1556 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:01:06                 Arvd-16:01:08  Clrd-16:14:18
         Narrative:      

Child having an anaphylactic reaction. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
WBFD transporting to the SSH.

24-14705        1601 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:02:24  Enrt-16:02:25  Arvd-16:07:56  Clrd-17:10:53
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
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                       Disp-16:02:30  Enrt-16:02:32  Arvd-16:12:32  Clrd-17:10:59
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting they found an ATM in one of   
the bins.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested and enroute.

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.

         Narrative:      
Owner identified and item was disposed of legally.   

24-14709        1749 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 12/04/2024 1857
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:50:02  Clrd-17:57:11
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:35:47                 Arvd-18:35:49  Clrd-18:44:56
         Narrative:      

225 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

24-14710        1842 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    METACOMET RD
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:45:00                 Arvd-18:45:06  Clrd-18:55:58
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:45:05  Enrt-18:45:10  Arvd-18:50:17  Clrd-18:55:57
         Narrative:      

911 hang up on call back went to voicemail.

         Narrative:      
Verified that the phone number belongs to a daughter of the   
homeowner at the above address. Verified no emergency.

24-14711        1910 ERRATIC OPERATION Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    FOREST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-19:13:08                 Arvd-19:13:10  Clrd-19:14:47
         Narrative:      

Walk in party making a complaint about dirt bikes driving   
erratic in the area.

         Narrative:      
Party spoke with 224. RP states she sees them at different   
times sometimes hanging out on the bridge. Advised to call   
if she sees them in the area. Area checks will be performed    
late afternoon early evening.

24-14712        2039 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    LIBERTY ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:41:46                 Arvd-20:41:47  Clrd-20:52:29
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak with an officer regarding   
theft of a package.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.
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24-14715        2101 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRI] BEDFORD ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a 3 car MVA. Bridgewater   
notified.

24-14716        2114 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:20:39  Enrt-21:20:43  Arvd-21:21:39  Clrd-22:03:15
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:20:42  Enrt-21:20:52  Arvd-21:22:46  Clrd-22:04:22
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-21:24:11                 Arvd-21:24:12  Clrd-21:29:44
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-21:29:12  Clrd-21:36:14
         Narrative:      

Single car MVA unknown on airbags. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, A-1 enroute. No injuries reported.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested and enroute.

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
228 giving the operator a courtesy ride to the station to   
wait for a ride.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has the vehicle.

For Date: 12/05/2024  -  Thursday   

24-14767        0108 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party walked into the station requesting a tow   
release form. Tow release form provided by the on duty   
dispatcher.    

24-14728        1015 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

D1 out assisting MSP with a car dealership inspection.

24-14726        1104 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [WEG 910] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-11:04:00  Clrd-11:35:34
         Narrative:      

D1 out assisting MSP for a car dealership inspection.
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24-14727        1115 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:16:48                 Arvd-11:16:49  Clrd-11:58:00
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-11:17:47                 Arvd-11:19:04  Clrd-11:57:59
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers reporting a two car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.

         Narrative:      
May's has that vehicle. A-1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-14729        1209 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    ANDREA WAY
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-12:10:01                 Arvd-12:13:04  Clrd-12:18:14
         Narrative:      

E911 hangup. Upon call back, no answer.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental.

24-14730        1225 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-12:25:00  Clrd-12:26:38
         Narrative:      

226 out checking on a vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Party checks out.

24-14731        1229 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-12:29:32                 Arvd-12:38:50  Clrd-12:58:56
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting assistance for a MV lockout.

         Narrative:      
Spare key is en route.

24-14732        1338 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] BELMONT ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.

         Narrative:      
Easton requesting a mutual aid ambulance. FD notified and en   
route.
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24-14737        1349 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Form issued.

24-14740        1538 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-15:38:15  Clrd-15:45:19
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-14741        1628 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 12/05/2024 1638
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:31:30                 Arvd-16:33:26  Clrd-16:36:47
         Narrative:      

E911 call transferred from EBPD reporting an erratic   
operator. CP stated vehicle was all over the road driving   
very slow.   

         Narrative:      
228 searched surrounding areas. Nothing showing.

24-14742        1641 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    SHAGBARK RD + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-16:41:00  Clrd-16:45:22
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:42:31                 Arvd-16:42:32  Clrd-16:42:36
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for red light violation.

24-14743        1645 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + WILLOW ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-16:45:00  Clrd-16:49:44
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for failure to yield.   

24-14744        1659 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:59:48  Clrd-17:04:02
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.
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24-14745        1712 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1198] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:12:25  Clrd-17:21:17
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-14746        1724 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 12/05/2024 1831
  Location/Address:    BRYANT ST + SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:24:00  Clrd-18:31:24
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:28:07                 Arvd-17:31:51  Clrd-17:43:53
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Mark's towing contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
Negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has vehicle.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.   

         Narrative:      
224 conducted face to face at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted. Bail set at 450 dollars.   

         Narrative:      
BCI at station to conduct mugs and prints.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed back in cell at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-424-AR
            Arrest:    TUBRIDY, MARK D       
           Address:    18 CHURCH ST Apt. #2   TAUNTON, MA
               Age:    57
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       MARKED LANES VIOLATION
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant (2315CR003129)
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant (2415CR002319)
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant (2315CR002785)

24-14748        1836 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:40:59  Enrt-18:41:02  Arvd-18:44:25  Clrd-18:47:46
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her daughter having possible kidney   
stones. FD en route.
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         Narrative:      
228 en route to assist FD.

         Narrative:      
Party being transported to Brockton Hospital.

24-14751        1917 ESCORT / TRANSPORT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:18:54  Enrt-19:18:56  Arvd-19:19:03  Clrd-20:05:04
         Narrative:      

226 en route to Plymouth House of Corrections for prisoner   
transport.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner has been dropped off.   

24-14752        1941 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:44:56  Enrt-19:44:59  Arvd-19:46:40  Clrd-20:00:23
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting verbal disagreements in   
regards with trash accidentally being put in the wrong   
dumpster. Caller is concerned that the other party is going   
to disperse trash in front of her business.

         Narrative:      
228 reporting issue will be handled by landlord and tenants.   

24-14754        2005 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up property.

24-14757        2047 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 620] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:47:00  Clrd-20:51:52
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:48:25  Enrt-20:48:28  Arvd-20:51:53  Clrd-20:51:54
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for marked lanes violation.

24-14758        2112 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-21:14:52  Clrd-21:17:42
         Narrative:      

Property check.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle in lot. Parties left when they saw cruiser pull in.   

         Narrative:      
Appeared parties were eating. Vehicle pulled out as I pulled   
up. Building appears secure.
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24-14759        2156 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting his wife is experiencing severe chest   
pains. FD en route.

24-14760        2221 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:21:00  Clrd-22:25:55
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.

24-14761        2246 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:46:00  Clrd-22:48:17
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for headlight and window tints.   

24-14762        2246 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-22:47:01  Clrd-22:57:35
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued 90/7

24-14763        2307 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-23:07:28  Clrd-23:13:30
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for lights violation.   

24-14764        2346 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 524] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:46:18  Clrd-23:47:06
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

For Date: 12/06/2024  -  Friday   

24-14768        0204 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:04:46  Clrd-02:07:50
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-14772        0619 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:19:57                 Arvd-06:23:13  Clrd-06:54:08
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-06:39:28  Clrd-06:54:13
         Narrative:      

Caller reported a vehicle drove off the roadway and crashed   
into his yard. No injuries reported at this time. Unit 224   
dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Unit 224 reported minor damage on scene. Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
Minor lawn damage to 141 Copeland St.

24-14773        0821 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 485] COPELAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-08:31:18                 Arvd-08:31:38  Clrd-08:35:06
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a white BMW has been sitting outside the   
attached restaurant for 20 minutes.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the area. Nothing showing.

24-14775        0925 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:25:44  Clrd-09:28:50
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-14776        0927 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] PLEASANT ST + MATFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to EBPD via PSAP.

24-14780        1009 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:09:49  Clrd-10:12:49
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-14786        1226 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Form issued.
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24-14787        1231 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:33:10                 Arvd-12:37:53  Clrd-12:43:43
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a branch is hanging from a tree in the   
northbound lane heading into town from Bridgewater and is   
causing a road hazard.

         Narrative:      
224 able to move that branch out of the roadway. DPW   
notified.

24-14793        1357 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-13:58:02  Clrd-14:45:56
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.   

24-14795        1526 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:26:15  Clrd-15:28:23
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding in school zone.

24-14796        1530 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:30:36  Clrd-15:33:20
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

24-14797        1546 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 12/06/2024 1616
  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:50:14                 Arvd-15:51:01  Clrd-16:08:16
         Narrative:      

Party in the station requesting to speak to an officer   
regarding a stolen MV.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was not stolen, employee left vehicle at valet lot.   
Upon call to business, vehicle is still in their lot.

24-14798        1714 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:14:00  Clrd-17:29:08
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-17:24:11  Clrd-17:27:22
         Narrative:      

MV stop.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   
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24-14799        1732 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1230] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-17:32:32  Clrd-17:38:14
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.

24-14800        1800 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-18:07:29                 Arvd-18:07:31  Clrd-18:09:42
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ front motion.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure at this time.   

24-14801        1819 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-18:20:37                 Arvd-18:24:28  Clrd-18:39:07
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting DMV.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle awaiting a tow, attempting to move the vehicle off   
the roadway.   

         Narrative:      
A1 on scene for a private tow.   

24-14802        1855 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-18:55:00  Clrd-19:45:55
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:56:26                 Arvd-18:56:29  Clrd-19:45:54
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested and A1 is en route.   

         Narrative:      
Female passenger 10-3. Positive WMS.   

         Narrative:      
226 shuttling female party starting mileage 11844.7.   

         Narrative:      
Negative Q5.   

         Narrative:      
A1 is on scene.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.   

         Narrative:      
Female party into the station for booking at this time.   
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Ending mileage 11846.3.

         Narrative:      
224 shuttling male party to address in town.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

         Narrative:      
Party has been transferred to Solomon Carter Fuller in   
Boston.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-427-AR
            Arrest:    MCLAUGHLIN, LISA M       
           Address:    23B INDIAN MEADOW DR   TAUNTON, MA
               Age:    41
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

24-14804        2020 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1092] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-20:23:12                 Arvd-20:26:06  Clrd-20:40:23
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-20:26:20                 Arvd-20:27:37  Clrd-20:55:30
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he witnessed a hit and run MVA. Vehicle   
involved is described as a black Chevy Silverado. Unknown   
plate.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-14805        2221 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-22:23:48                 Arvd-22:26:11  Clrd-23:00:55
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-22:23:59                 Arvd-22:26:10  Clrd-22:41:57
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting they stopped serving alcohol to female   
party and she became aggressive with staff.

         Narrative:      
224 Shuttling female party to the lobby starting mileage   
71118.8.   

         Narrative:      
Late entry 2241 Ending mileage 71120.8.

         Narrative:      
Sober party picked up female from the station lobby. Female   
has been trepassed from business.   

For Date: 12/07/2024  -  Saturday   

24-14822        0157 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-01:57:42  Clrd-02:00:54
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding. Warning issued.   
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24-14824        0834 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    LIBERTY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-08:35:52                 Arvd-08:38:23  Clrd-09:02:04
         Narrative:      

Medical Alarm Company reporting an elderly female party is   
is unconscious and breathing abnormally.  Party is reported   
to now be conscious.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.

24-14827        1004 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 441] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:04:30  Clrd-10:15:58
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

24-14829        1403 NOISE COMPLAINT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-15:03:54                 Arvd-15:08:13  Clrd-15:10:52
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting she heard gun shots in the area.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area. All appears in order.

24-14832        1446 ABANDONED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 43] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby reporting there is a car in the parking   
lot. Party advised of the trespass tow process.

24-14834        1618 TREPASS NOTICE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Lynch's Towing dropping off trespass tow for attached   
vehicle.

24-14835        1725 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:25:26  Clrd-17:30:22
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection.

24-14837        1928 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her patient is in respiratory distress.   
 FD dispatched.

24-14838        2001 DISTURBANCE REPORT TAKEN    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1092] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:01:19                 Arvd-20:01:57  Clrd-20:22:49
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-20:01:23                 Arvd-20:03:57  Clrd-20:22:50
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting someone pulled a knife on him.  Caller   
then disconnected.    

         Narrative:      
Upon call back, caller reported there was no emergency and   
everything was handled.  Slight language barrier.  Caller   
could not provide any additional information on weapons or   
where they were in the restaurant.

         Narrative:      
Involved individuals had a verbal argument.  No threats with   
a knife were made.  Report to follow.

24-14841        2206 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:06:48  Clrd-22:09:28
         Narrative:      

226 checking on vehicle in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unoccupied.

24-14842        2252 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 524] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:52:52  Clrd-22:55:29
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.


